
June 22, 2011 
 
Curt Pedersen 
Chair, Boundary Review Committee 
500 West Temple Street, Room 383 
Los Angeles, Ca  90012 
 
Dear Mr. Pedersen: 
 
I don't care what else redistricting you do, I just want to keep Don Knabe  as my supervisor. 
 
I strongly support keeping my community as part of the Fourth Supervisorial District of Los Angeles 
County, in the final outcome of the redistricting process. 
 
I hope the Boundary Review Committee will seriously consider this input.Thank you for your 
consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeanne Klauk 
Norwalk 
Zip Code: 90650 


